
New communications 

app/payments system 

Please download the Arbor school app 

You will receive important messages and 

notifications via here, be able to book clubs, snack 

and make any payments to school. For more 

information on Arbor please visit: 

arbor-education.com 

 

We will no longer be using School Gateway or 

sending any text messages from Monday 24th 

April 

 

If you have any queries please contact the 

school office on 01270 696810 


